
 

PUBLIC INPUT REQUESTED 
Dundalk Marine Terminal, Resiliency Improvements 

The Maryland Department of Transportation Maryland Port Administration (MPA) and the USDOT 
Maritime Administration (MARAD) invite your comments on a project to improve resiliency and 
stormwater drainage at the Dundalk Marine Terminal. This project will improve the ability of the 
Terminal to withstand future storm events and sea level rise due to climate change.  The purpose of this 
announcement is to present the proposed improvements and provide an opportunity for public 
comment.  Comments and questions provided in writing during the Public Comment Period (30 days in 
duration) will be taken into consideration as project planning continues.   

Project Description 

The project is located wholly within the MPA’s Dundalk Marine Terminal property.  It consists of the 
installation of a new large storm drain pipe to increase stormwater drainage capacity; tidal gates to 
prevent tidally influenced water from entering the storm drains; and a 32” sea curb surrounding the 
Terminal to prevent overtopping of floodwater during storm surge events.  No construction is proposed 
outside of the Dundalk Marine Terminal. 

 

Why Is the Project Needed? 

Strong storms are becoming more prevalent in our area and can cause adverse impacts to Terminal 
operations as a result of localized flooding. The improvements will better protect the terminal 
infrastructure, cargo, and personnel during extreme rainfall and storm surge events. 

Project Contact Information  



If you need additional information or would like to discuss the project further, please contact the 
following representative: 

Jeffrey Neumayer, PE, Maryland Port Administration at: jneumayer@marylandports.com  

Written comments may be submitted to: 

Mr. Jeffrey Neumayer, PE, 

 Maryland Port Administration  

401 East Pratt Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

Phone:  410-385-4810 

Due Date For Comments 

Public comments must be submitted by 31 August 2021, 2021 by 5:00pm EST. 

mailto:jneumayer@marylandports.com


 

PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 

Dundalk Marine Terminal, Resiliency Improvements 

SUBMISSION DATE (REQUIRED): 

 

YOUR E-MAIL (REQUIRED): 

 

FULL NAME (REQUIRED): 

 

FULL ADDRESS (REQUIRED): 

 

COMMENTS and/or QUESTIONS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please mail comments by Aug 12, 2021, by 5:00pm EST to: 

Mr. Jeffrey Neumayer, PE, 

 Maryland Port Administration  

401 East Pratt Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

Phone:  410-385-4810 

Or via e-mail at:  jneumayer@marylandports.com 
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